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DATE: January 11, 2024 CONTACTS: Cat Clarke, 907-265-2671 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 Alaska Railroad Fairbanks print signing event 
rescheduled to Saturday, Jan. 27 

Fairbanks sign and sales event was originally scheduled for Saturday, Jan. 13 
 
ANCHORAGE, Alaska — The Alaska Railroad announced the release of Women on the Railroad with 
accompanying sign and sales events scheduled for January 2024. An unexpected change in the artist’s 
availability requires rescheduling of the Fairbanks event to Jan. 27. Anchorage’s sign and sales event will 
occur as scheduled on Jan. 20.   
 
In a news release dated Nov. 2, 2023, the Alaska Railroad announced the release of its 2024 art print, 
Women on the Railroad, celebrating the all-women, Athabascan crew of section hands who worked near 
Cantwell in 1945. A sign and sales event was scheduled for Fairbanks on Jan. 13, 2024 from 10am to 1pm. 
An unexpected change in the artist’s availability prompted rescheduling the event. ARRC staff and artist, 
Riana Sather look forward to meeting the public and sharing Women on the Railroad at the upcoming 
events. 

• The Fairbanks sign and sales event has been rescheduled to Jan. 27, 2024 from 10am to 1pm at the 
Fairbanks Depot (1031 Alaska Railroad Depot Road) 

• The Anchorage sign and sales event will still occur on Jan. 20, 2024 from 10am to 1pm at the 
Anchorage Historic Depot (411 W. 1st Avenue) 

 
The public can find more information about ARRC’s 45-year-old art print program by visiting 
www.alaskarailroad.com/corporate/community. 

The Alaska Railroad is a state-owned corporation providing year-round inter-city public rail transportation 
and freight service from Seward to Anchorage to Fairbanks. Moving over 450,000 passengers and 3.7 
million tons of freight annually - safety is at the core of its operations. 

- end -  
 

The ARRC is an Equal Opportunity Corporation. If you need special assistance (including language) in order to participate in any ARRC service, 
program, or activity, please contact the Alaska Railroad Corporation; P.O. Box 107500; Anchorage, AK  99510; Attention: Legal Department, 
zappasj@akrr.com, (907) 265-2461; via Alaska Relay Service for hearing impaired – dial 7 11 anywhere inside Alaska, OR dial toll-free from 
anywhere outside the state 1-800-770-8255 (voice); 1-800 770-8973 (TTY). Upon request, printed materials can be made available in alternate 
formats.    
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